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Louis (Lou) D’Alonzo began his career as a micromounter at a time when the “greats” of the hobby, such as Neal Yedlin, Paul Seel, and Lou Perloff were still with us, and became his friends. He was among those in the small group that gathered for the first micromount symposium in Paul Desautels’ Laboratory in Towson MD in the 1950’s, and has attended every session since.

In the intervening 50-odd years Lou’s contributions to micromounting have taken him outside the usual pattern for those elected to the Micromounters’ Hall of Fame. While most inductees have worked on lectures or articles directed at established micromounters, Lou has concentrated on introducing others to the hobby. He has held micromounting classes for many years, often together with the late Will Shulman, another Hall of Fame member, and still spends a great deal of time visiting schools and groups to lecture to children and show them the wonders seen through the microscope.

In his micromounting activities Lou has become known for his generous attitude towards his fellows, and willingness to help and share whenever possible. His collection includes many samples of the work and collecting activity of those who have gone before, and Lou does not hesitate to share them with others where he sees the need.

With his depth of experience in the hobby, years of working to bring micromounting to the attention of other collectors and the public, and proven generosity, Lou D’Alonzo has earned his place in the Micromounters’ Hall of Fame.
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